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To whom it may concern,

I write in support of the proposed building alterations and additions to Newport Surf Club.

Like all surf clubs, Newport provides an invaluable service to the community. Its buildings
are in dire need of the proposed alterations and additions. The present state of using
shipping containers in the car park to house lifesaving and other surf equipment is simply
awful. The proposal acts on this significant deficiency and prepares the Newport SLSC to
serve the community for many years to come.

I strongly support the proposal.

kind regards

Prof Simon Mahon
102 Hilltop Road
Avalon Beach,
NSW 2107




